


4. Member States welcomed the presentation by Mr. Graziano da Silva and raised a
number of questions on the importance of strengthening the role of the international
community in reinforcing the links between food security and peacebuilding.

Briefing by UNDP on the plans for taking forward the Ebola-related recovery initiatives









